
What we are learning in Key Stage 1
Week beginning: 24th April

Next week we 
are learning…

Year 1 Year 2

Phonics and 
Spelling

Adding es, er and est to the 
end of words

Revising our spelling 
patterns so far

English Sequencing a story
Using adjectives to describe

Planning and writing our 
own story

Maths Recognising equal groups
Adding equal groups

Reading the time on a clock 
– o’clock, half past, quarter 
to/past

Topic Animals and their young
What lives on a farm?

The Spider Weaver story –
looking at Kente cloth

Highlights this week:
Welcome back everyone! The children have all 
settled well back in for the Summer Term!
Year 1 are going to be learning about the Farm this
term, while Year 2 learn about Africa!
Coming up…
Bank holidays – Monday 1st May, Monday 8th May
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